
September 10, 2012

Minutes subject to approval by Washington Housing Commission

Members Present: Andy O’Hazo Vice Chair, Jean Suddaby, Lisa Lundberg, Leslie Anderson,

Alt.
Absent: Liddy Adams, Joe Mustich 

Guest: Chris Charles arrived 5:30pm

Meeting called to order by Andy O’Hazo,Vice Chair@ 5:25 pm

Minutes of July 9th, 2012 reviewed 

Motion 
to approve by Jean Suddaby, seconded by Lisa Lundberg All in favor motion carried.

Andy stated that he did send a list of appraisers to Liddy after seeing the minutes of the July
meeting.

Business not posted on agenda: 

Discussion regarding the 2006 Senior Housing Survey. It was suggested that do to the new
members now sitting on the commission, Copies of the survey would be made and given to all
members for future discussion. Leslie will have these ready for the next meeting.

Also discussion concerning Chestnut Grove in New Milford, asking how much the rate is and how
many units there are.

Chris Charles asked What is the commission willing to spend on building lots? If someone has a
suggestion just looking for a basic idea.

Liddy to report at the next meeting, her meeting with David Miles re: the Downpayment Assistance
program. Also if Rose Holcomb from CHA to attend one of the meetings to discuss CHA . And if
there is any update on the Housing Trust request

Motion 
to Adjourn by Lisa Lundberg, Seconded by Jean Suddaby @ 5:45pm Motion Carried

Respectfully Submitted:
Leslie Anderson Clerk

Next Meeting October 8th, 2012 5:00 pm Location to be determined


